
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
As a fairly new resident to Newmarket, I strongly oppose the idea to develop housing on the Oak Ridges 
Morraine land. My husband and I fell in love with the green space that this beautiful city provides, 
namely as it pertains to physical and mental health-especially during these unprecedented times of 
COVID-19. I also can’t help but think about the legacy we’re leaving for our children-our future citizens 
of this city of having an overdeveloped urban space that they won’t be able to appreciate and enjoy, as 
this is one of the great things that makes our city so special. My hope is that you will take these words 
into serious consideration as it pertains to this matter. Thank you for your time. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

Dalia Appolloni 


